PURDUE

UNIVERSITY DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY

SUPPORT FOR WORLD LOGIC DAY

- FISP, the Fédération Internationale des Sociétés de Philosophie, a
member society of CIPSH, joins in calling on its own member societies
and their members to recognize and honor World Logic Day, January 14.
Logic and critical thinking have been fundamental and central to the
enterprise of philosophy from its inception. In fact, logic and critical
thinking have never been of greater importance than they are in today’s

world, where dangerous, irrational myths abound.

As Past President of FISP (and a member of the CIPSH Executive
Committee), I am writing this appeal in the name of the current President
of FISP, Prof. Luca Maria Scarantino, and the FISP Steering Committee.

We wish the organizers of World Logic Day all possible success!

William Leon McBride (Purdue University, USA)
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